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STEPHEN BEOVICH, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 
1075 BROADWAY P.O. BOX 8  
PLEASANTVILLE, NY 10570 
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October 26, 2021 

Good Morning, 

 

As many of you may have already seen on the news, some non-credible social media threats 

have been made to schools around the country this past weekend. You can read more about it at 

this attached link:  

 

https://www.wkyt.com/2021/10/25/vague-social-media-threat-sparks-concern-across-country/ 

Although none of these non-credible threats have had any connection whatsoever to MPCS, I do 

want to ensure you that the district staff along with our safety consultants have continuously 

studied our safety protocols to ensure the district can continue to provide the safest possible 

learning environment.  

Sincerely, 

Stephen Beovich 

Superintendent of Schools 

Mount Pleasant Cottage School UFSD 
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